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Village of Kronenwetter Board, 

 

After much research and dedication, we have compiled the information as requested in the 

request for proposal for qualified contractors to provide emergency ambulance service to the 

residents and visitors of the Village of Kronenwetter. On August 12, 2020, the Riverside Fire 

District Board reviewed the proposed RFP and approved me to submit it on behalf of the 

Riverside Fire District on August 14, 2020, and again the following year, 2021, if we were not 

awarded the EMS Contract upon our initial submission. The information provided in the 

following document will satisfy the requirements as previously stated in the RFP. Should any 

questions regarding any of the information contained within this packet arise, please forward 

those to Chief Rob Bowen whose contact information can be found at the bottom of this page. 

Riverside Fire District aspires to provide the same excellent clinical care to the residents, visitors 

and businesses in the Village of Kronenwetter in 2021, and beyond, that the Village of 

Rothschild and City of Schofield have appreciated since the inception of our organization. The 

City of Schofield had provided outstanding emergency medical service to Kronenwetter for 

many years previously and now that the aforementioned departments have merged and 

formed Riverside Fire District, we look forward to the opportunity to serve you once again in an 

enhanced capacity.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Rob Bowen, Fire Chief 

211 Grand Avenue 

Rothschild, WI 54474 

Office: 715-359-3500 

Cell: 715-370-4134 

Email: chief@riversidefd.com 
 


